
About 
Me:

Ms. Diana

Contact Me:

I love hearing from the parents!! Please contact me if you 
have comments, questions and concerns.
My email: Diana.galindo@greaterbrunswick.org
We can also communicate through Classdogo. I will be 
sending more information later on on how to sign up.

Hello, I'm Miss. Galindo, the new teacher of the second grade 
Spanish world. This is my first year at the Greater Brunswick 
School. I am from Mexico and I grew up in New Brunswick / 
North Brunswick all my life. I am part of this community.
My goal is for your child to excel and get to the next grade 
very well prepared; I trust that working together we will 
achieve it. In order for a student to excel it is necessary that 
the parents, the teacher, and the student work together and 
maintain continuous communication.
 
I am excited to start working with students and finish the 
strong 2019-2020 school year.

Meet and Greet

GBCS has scheduled a night 
where we can meet and talk 
about what is coming. I invite 
you to come and meet me 
on January 21 at 5:00. 
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